Steam Mills Primary

Newsletter

02.10.20

Dear Families,

BC/ASC

Just to remind you that we are running our Breakfast Club and After School Clubs each day. Breakfast club has an early session from 7:45 am (£3) and a later session from 8:00 am (£2), including breakfast. After School club runs until 5:30 pm (£8 for the full session and £3.75 until 4:15pm). Please contact Miss Agg if you would like to book your child in as we have lots of space in the school hall. Children stay within their bubble/class groups and have the chance to play games, watch films and create pieces of art or colouring.

Parking

Please when parking at the rear of the school (by the main road entrances) do not obstruct the junction to the main road. We also require parents to park "nose to road" in a herringbone arrangement so that we can get the maximum amount of cars into the space available. Please do not park side-on at this takes up the space of two cars. Thank you for your anticipated cooperation in this matter.

Diary Dates

October

8th Individual School Photos

(a.m)

12th Flu Immunisations YR-Y6

Superhero non-school

RIG INSET DAY

November

2nd Start of Term 2

Twitter: @steammillspri

COVID Safety – Gates and School Site

Please could you try to keep to your allotted gate at arrival and collection times. The small gate at the front of the school is for access to Pre-school only or if your child is late arriving/leaving. A reminder also when dropping off and collecting children to leave the site promptly to avoid being on the school site longer than necessary. Thank you.

Morrisons

Thank you to Morrison's supermarket for contacting the school this week offering to donate our Breakfast Club bread and butter as part of their Community Engagement Programme. We have taken our first delivery today and look forward to receiving this supply each week.

Lunches

Healthy lunch boxes are encouraged; please see 'Healthy Living' on our website: https://www.steammillsprimary.co.uk/website/documents including ofsted report/508786

Peppa Pig's Muddy Puddle Walk 2020

Our Pre-school children enjoyed a Muddy Puddle Walk this week on Wednesday; in fact, they enjoyed it so much they did another one today! Here is a lovely photo of some splashing, which was followed by hot, chocolate and a biscuit back in the warmth of the pre-school building.

Best wishes, Mrs Davis

